INTERPRETERS:

If you need an interpreter, it is the responsibility of your hospital, GP surgery, dentist
or optician to arrange for one. This will be free. It is important that you do this so that
the medical staff can understand you and give you the right treatment. It is best if
family members are not used to interpret in health matters, as you may not wish to
discuss sensitive issues in front of a relative.



